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Management is excited to announce that our request for a conditional use permit for the 

Arlise Gulch Road has been approved and we have the permit in hand.  Time for this 

development is perfect as the road to Warren Idaho is now open and Groundhog Mining 

and Milling company will begin moving equipment on site. 

 

We are also pleased to announce we have located two open stopes of the Arlise Mine 

which is located on one of our leased claims.  Sampling of the exposed vein in Stope #2 

resulted in the following assay results:   

 

 AU      AG 

.640 5.30        OZ/Ton 

.693 7.50        OZ/Ton 

 

In addition to the planned work for the Lucky Ben, we will complete extensive sampling 

on the Arlise Vein this season. 
 


